~ UNITED STATES
P POSTAL SERVICE.

Date: 01/22/2010

LINDA PARKER:

The following is in response to your 01/22/2010 request for delivery information on your
Certified Mail(TM) item number 7108 2133 3936 4225 5284. The delivery record shows that
this item was delivered on 01/19/2010 at 02:21 PM in ELGIN, IL 60123. The scanned image
of the recipient information is provided below.
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Thank you for selecting the Postal Service for your mailing needs. If you require additional
assistance, please contact your local Post Office or postal representative.

Sincerely,

United States Postal Service



Florida Department of ENECE
Environmental Protection fF Kottkamp
Lt. Governor

Northeast District Office
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite 2008 Michzel W. Sale
Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590 Secretary

JAN 13 2010

E-CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 91 7108 2133 393L 4225 R
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Ms. Catherine A. McCord, Vice President
Environmental Heath and Safety
Heritage - Crystal Clean, LLC

2175 Point Blvd, Suite 375

Elgin, Florida 60123

Re: Heritage - Crystal Clean, LLC
11643 1034 St, Jacksonville, FL 32221
Warning Letter WL09-2446HWSNY16NED
EPA/DEP ID: FLR 000 154 278
Duval County - Hazardous Waste

.Dear Ms. McCord:

The purpose of this letter is to advise you of possible violations of law for which you
may be responsible and to seek your cooperation in resolving the matter. A hazardous
waste program compliance inspection conducted on June 1, 2009, indicates that
violations of Florida Statutes and Rules may exist at your facility. Florida Department
of Environmental Protection (DEP) personnel made observations described in the
attached inspection report. The "Summary of Potential Violations and Corrective
Actions" section of the report lists the alleged violations.

Section 403.727, Florida Statutes, provides that it is a violation to fail to comply with
rules adopted by the DEP. The activities observed during the DEP's field inspection
and any other activities at your facility that may be contributing to violations of Florida
Statutes or Rules should be ceased. .

You are requested to contact Jenna Perry at 904.807.3382 within 15 days of receipt of
this Warning Letter to arrange a meeting to discuss this matter. The DEP is interested
in reviewing any facts you may have that will assist in determining whether any
violations have occurred. You may bring anyone with you to the meeting that you feel
could help resolve this matter.

"More Protection, Less Process”
www.dep.state.fl.us



